Notice for CSE681 Students

I found, in my office today, a petition signed by a number of you, asking that I grant an extension for the Project #3 due date.  This due to midterm exams scheduled for other courses.  

I have decided to grant the extension from Wednesday 07, October 2002 until Wednesday 14, October 2002.  

Please spread the word.

Jim Fawcett

07 October 2002

